
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com

February 29, 2024 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Puget Sound Energy  
2023 Report of Sales and Transfers of Real Property 
Docket U-892688 

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

This report is being filed pursuant to WAC 480-143-190 and Dockets U-89-2688-T, 
U-89-2955-T Findings of Fact paragraph 19.  Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) had no property
transfers during 2023 that qualified for reporting under the above referenced authorities.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Susan Free at (425) 456-2105. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan Free 

Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements &  
Regulatory Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy / PO Box 97034 / BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 / 425-456-2105 
susan.free@pse.com 

cc: Jacque Hawkins-Jones Deputy Director, Energy Rates and Services 

Attachment:  Affidavit 
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